
Friday, August 16, 2024 Parent Message 

Hello Brittan Families, this is Heather Azevedo, Superintendent/Principal of Brittan Elementary 

School District! 

Our first ever whole school Meet and Greet went well on Tuesday and was a great way to kick start 

the school year.  Kids were beaming on the first day of school and that energy was carried through 

the entire week!  I hope that the happiness was shared with all of your families these past three days.     

Back to School Night is next week! TK-3rd grade families, be sure to mark your calendar for Tuesday, 

August 20th and our 4th-8th grade families will be Thursday, August 22nd.  Each night we will meet in 

the gym at 6:00pm with introductions and then you will have time to meet with the teachers in their 

classrooms until 7:00. 

Next Wednesday, August 21st, will be our first minimum day of the school year.  The school day will 

end at 1:30 for all students.   

Ice-cream sales will be returning next Friday.  Our Parent Club (BPAC) will be outside the cafeteria 

after school, to sell some cool treats to our families.  We sure appreciate our BPAC and are thankful 

for everything they do throughout the school year.  If you are looking for a fun way to be involved 

and help with events around campus, they are always excited to welcome new members.  

With that I want to wish everyone a restful weekend after another incredible beginning to the 

school year. I hope everyone enjoyed their first week as much as we did!   

And for those who are new to our Brittan Community… 

Welcome; we would like to add that It’s a Great Day to Be a Bear! 


